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Greetings Lake Forest Parents... 

We have an exciting week ahead. Here are some updates. 

This week is Red Ribbon week and each day students are allowed to wear something 

specific that is outside the uniform. Please check out the attachment for what’s 

coming up for the remainder of Red Ribbon Week. 

Tomorrow evening is our monthly School Advisory Council meeting. Gates open at 

5:45 and the meeting begins promptly at 6:00 in room 723, next to the Media Center. 

Thursday is the Return of Trunk or Treat@ We’ll be celebrating that event in the 

parking lot, Museum of Science & Discovery will share science information and fun 

centers in the Cafeteria and the Book Fair will be available to all in the Media Center. 

Bring cash for our food court and remember masks are only required when you are 

inside a building! 

Finally we’d like everyone to Champion the fight against breast cancer by wearing 

Pink on Friday. 

Thank you to all of the parents and students from 2nd & 3rd grade who turned out for 

Saturday Camp. We’re working hard to provide as many extra learning opportunities 

both inside and outside the school day as possible! This year, we will make a 

difference! 

Thank you and have a nice evening!! 

 


